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Hello,

Sturm, Michael

Thursday, May 14, 2020 12:36 PM

Rummel, Marsha; MNABoard@marquette-neighborhood.org;
aplacetobe@cheemaoptions.org

Firchow, Kevin; Bailey, Heather; Freiwald, Ann

Demolition notification for 202-212 S. Baldwin Street
202-212 S. Baldwin Street Letter of Intent.pdf

The City of Madison Parks Division is intending to file an application for demolition permits for three structures located
at 202-208 S. Baldwin Street, 210 S. Baldwin Street and 212 S. Baldwin Street. The demolitions are part of the future
expansion of McPike Park. The attached letter of intent provides additional information on the proposed demolitions.
Parks will submit the demolition application requests to City Zoning on June 17, 2020, for Landmarks Commission and
Plan Commission review. Please note, notifications via the City of Madison demolition notice listserv have been sent as

well.
Regards,

Mike

Mike Sturm, LEED AP
Landscape Architect

City of Madison Parks Division
City-County Building, Suite 104
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.
Madison, W1 53703-3342
msturm@cityofmadison.com
(608) 267-4921 office
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